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Tel 031 - 213744 

Tuesday 25th November, 1997. 

My dear Rebecca, 

\ 

You have been in my thoughts and everytime I look for your 
address I find it has been steamed out. wny, Who I dont know. 
But today rummaging I found your address and Shiraz Ramji i.n 
Network of Phyllis's friends - you know the abortive trip to 
the states. I hope you had my cosmos from Lesotho (pictures) 

How are Sasha and Michel ? Someone brought me good wishes from 
Tom. I send him mine too. 

Are you OK? You a.re incredibly silent. Ive been through hell 
and back . 
Have you been told that Gwentshe died? 

My German priest and friend - Berna-rd phoned me saying he was 
reading a book that he thought I should read. It was by Isabel 
Allende (niece) called Paula. Unlike normal post it arrived 
much sooner. Paula was ill and went into a coma. Isabel gives 
her a memory of this time. 

When Sha was in a coma and I sat for weeks, Bernard was in 
hospital with me. He used to read Sha the newspapers to give 
me a break. Well it has done the world for me. I have started 
writing again. I am far from the end but it feels wonderful to 
be able to write again. 

Rebecca, could you give me an account of your visit to Sha in 
Cuba - when, where etc. I know it has painful memories - you 
were pregnant with Mike? 

I am planning to go to Cuba next year. The arrangements for 
this year were so slow in coming that I cancelled. I'll go 
next year. Will you come? We could come to Canada and then go 
on together. Think about it. 

Lots of love for 1998 - How long has our friendship lasted 
with the lapses as well? 

Phyllis Naidoo 
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